
FREEPORT CHRISTIAN ACADEMY 

“Children are a heritage of the Lord” Psalm 127:3 

 
 

50 North Main Street, Freeport, NY 11520. Phone: (516) 546-2020, Fax: (516) 632-8920. Email: reception@freeportbiblecenter.org 

 

 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian, 

 

Welcome to Freeport Christian Academy! A healthy child is a better student. 

 

The New York State Department of Education and Freeport Christian Academy’s health requirement for 

all new entrants are as follows: 

 Proof of immunizations record 

 Dental certificate for all new entrants 

 Physical examination for first time entrants must be performed within one year prior to entry. 

Please contact your child’s primary health care provider to obtain an updated immunization record, a 

physical exam. Once obtained, please bring in the following completed forms to the school. 

 Immunization record completed and signed by your physician  

 Physical exam 

 Dental Certificate completed and signed by your dentist 

 

The immunization record and physical exam must be signed by your doctor, have your doctor’s stamp 

and have date on it. 

 

The school nurse will review the immunization record. If additional immunizations are needed, your 

child will need to receive them prior to school attendance as required by law. 

 

 

 

 

 

Please feel free to contact the school nurse if you have any questions at (516) 546-2020. Ext. 39. 


